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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 13 May 2025 

FAKE RECRUITMENT PORTAL 

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) draws the attention of the public that its name, and logo are being 

associated with messages on the social media allegedly issued by the MRA, requesting to apply for job positions. 

 

The MRA, hereby informs members of the public that it has not issued any such aforementioned messages. 

 

The public is hereby cautioned against submitting personal information to any person who claims to represent the 

MRA and/or its officials or to have a personal or financial relationship with the MRA. 

The MRA is endeavouring to raise public awareness on the risks associated with such scams by providing, on its 

website, information on those scams. 

The MRA brings to the attention of the public that it cannot be held responsible if its name and logo are misused 

in schemes intended to defraud members of the public. Should members of the public feel that they have been 

scammed, the MRA strongly recommends that they report the matter to the Police. 

The public is also encouraged to bring to MRA’s attention any such information and suspected communication. 

Should any member of the public have any doubt about the authenticity of a message, email, letter or telephone 

communication purportedly from, for, or on behalf of the MRA and/or its officials, please call on 207 6000 during 

working hours or send an email to headoffice@mra.mu before taking any action. 
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